
 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

  
   

Astley News 

 Welcome back to school after the Easter holidays! 
Summer One                                                                                                                  Mrs France 

We hope you’ve all had a relaxing and fun-

filled Easter break and are ready for 

Summer term. 

 

This half term we will be learning all about 

Minibeasts so prepare for even muddier 

hands than usual! In literacy we are 

exploring the book ‘The Very Hungry 

Caterpillar’ we will be building towards 

writing our own version of the story. In 

maths we will be recapping some previously 

learnt skills using greater numbers and 

looking at reasoning, asking how we know 

that is the right answer and why? 
 

 

 

WATER BOTTLES 

Please ensure your child comes into school with 

their water bottle every day. 

READING BOOKS 

Please read with your child every night, it is 

vital for their development and let me know if 

they need their book changing more often. 

Challenge: This half term I would like you to go 

on a Minibeast hunt and see what you discover. 

Draw pictures of any that you find and label 

them so we know which Minibeast you have seen.  

 

Please remember we must be very gentle if we 

are touching Minibeasts and must ALWAYS wash 

our hands afterwards. 

 

Please come into class 

and see us in class if 

you have any questions 

or queries, our door is 

always open.  

 


